
Mr. Jack C. Delius 
General Manager 
Parks D partment 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Jack~' 

March 19, 1969 

W have reviewed your memorandum of March 18, 1969 relating 
to conce sion bide for North Fulton Golf Cour e and Piedmont 
Park. 

Tb bid ubmitted by Mr. Paul Lavin for the North Fulton 
Oolf Cour nd by Mr. J ~ W. Oldknow for Pi dmont Park ar 
acceptable by the Mayor . It ie, ther fore , r quested that you 
proce d to have then c ss ry resolution dr wn nd the contract 
agreements prep red. 

REL:lp 

Sincerely yours, 

R. E rl Lander 
Admlni•tr tive A . sis nt 




